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Date: 21 July 2014 

Enquiries: Maya Dougherty 

Phone: 5320 5536 

Direct Email: mayadougherty@ballarat.vic.gov.au 

 
 
Dear Madam/Sir 
 
RE: DRAFT GREENHILL ROAD DEVELOPMENT FEASIBILITY STUDY – DROP-IN 
SESSION 
 
You are invited to attend a public drop-in consultation session to provide your feedback on 
the Draft Greenhill Road Development Feasibility Study. 
 
The Draft Study has been developed utilising feedback from landowners, community 
groups and relevant authorities. It outlines a concept for the future development of the 
Greenhill Road area (see attached map). 
 
The drop-in session is to be held at: 

 Where: Emmaeus Catholic Primary School, 1503 Geelong Road, Mount Clear 

 Time: 4 – 7 pm, please come by at any point during this time 

 Date: 11 August 2014 
 

Please note that there will not be a formal presentation at this session. Council staff and 
the Consultant will be available to discuss the draft plan with you and record any feedback, 
so you are welcome to attend at any time during the session. 
 
The Draft Study will be made publically available on Council’s website and at the Ballarat 
Town Hall from 1 August 2014. 
 
Please contact Maya Dougherty – Strategic Planner on 5320 5536 or 
mayadougherty@ballarat.vic.gov.au for further information. 
 
We look forward to your continued participation and involvement in this project. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deon van Baalen 
Manager Planning Strategy and Design 
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Development Feasibility 
Study area aerial image 
 

 
 


